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Comments: I write to you with an urgent demand for taking action to protect the Black Hills from toxic mining.

Please respect the Clean Water Alliance to preserve the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed now.  Please

require mining companies to withdraw from this pristine and sensitive area.  The children of future generations

will suffer from the effects of the contaminated causes of mining and extraction.  We must demonstrate a good

and responsible example to our children. Please expedite the withdrawal of this proposal to the Secretary of the

Department of Interior.

Thank you, 

Keith Evans

 


